
May 6, 2021 

Dear Keeneyville District 20 Families, 

We are pleased to announce that we will be able to offer at no charge the opportunity to receive the 
COVID-19 Pfizer Vaccine for District 20 students ages 12-15 and their family members (age 12 and up) 
through our partnership with Lake Park High School and the feeder school districts.  This vaccine clinic will 
be hosted by Itasca Park District on the following dates: 

First Dose:     Second Dose:    
Friday, May 14   Friday, June 4  
2:00pm to 7:45pm   2:00pm to 7:45pm 

 

If you are interested in receiving the vaccine, we strongly encourage you to sign-up as soon as possible 
because appointments will be available on a first come, first serve basis.  Jewel-Osco is providing these 
clinic dates in anticipation of CDC approval of the Pfizer vaccination for 12–15-year-olds.  If this does not 
occur by May 14, the clinic dates will be rescheduled and there will be a new sign-up form. 

Please note that a COVID-19 vaccination is not required to attend school.  This service is optional.  
If you have medical questions regarding your child or family member receiving the vaccination, 
please review them with your family doctor in advance of signing up.  Additional information can be 
found on the DuPage County Health Department’s COVID-19 Vaccine Information webpage.  After 
you have successfully signed up, you will receive email confirmation.  Please keep your 
appointment, as cancelling at the last moment may impact others who did not receive a time slot.  
 
Please review the following details: 

● Registration is required for each individual receiving the vaccine - Registration Form 
○ Complete and bring the Consent Form 
○ Vaccination Clinic is being held at the Itasca Park District, 350 Irving Park Rd., Itasca. 

● Students must be accompanied by their parent or legal guardian   
● Please be there 15 minutes in advance of your assigned time. 
● Please bring the following items:   

○ Photocopy of Parent ID (Driver’s License or State ID) 
○ Photocopy of current insurance card 

● Plan to stay approximately 15-30 minutes. 
● If you have any complications from the shot after you leave, please consult with your 

medical doctor. 
 

We are pleased that through our partnership with our LPHS feeder school districts, we can offer this 
optional service to our Keeneyville D20 Families.  It is possible that additional clinic days may be added on 
in the future.  Please email info@esd20.org if you have further questions. 

Thank you, 
 
Dr. Omar Castillo 
Superintendent of Schools 
Keeneyville ESD 20 

https://www.dupagehealth.org/667/COVID-19-Vaccine
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/itasca-park-district-pfizer-vaccination-clinic-12-years-older-tickets-153554629029
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1A1Apr_gM2CTBtm7v0HEvVwARYrSnscXb/view
mailto:info@esd20.org

